

April 2, 2010

Dear Bob,

You can't believe how quickly the Sequim maps fly out of this office. We have run out completely. And, there are maybe 20 maps left for Port Angeles.

Part of our office-opening routine is to set out the FREE MAPS sign at the edge of BrokersGroup

property, Monday through Saturday. All of which means we need MORE MAPS. At least 100 for Sequim, and at least 50 for Port Angeles. Is that possible?

April 10-11 is Open House weekend, nationally and statewide. While we're holding open homes in Port Angeles, we'll be letting people know we also have open houses in Sequim. It would be great to hand them a Sequim map if they're not local people.

Thanks for getting back to us this morning. We look forward to receiving our maps.

Best regards,

Sherry Siegel

Sherry Siegel, Associate Broker
Certified EcoBroker®, ABR
BrokersGroup, REAL ESTATE PROFESSIONALS
1-866-681-8778 Toll Free
360-681-8778 Office
360-681-5377 Fax

p.s. Leonard just called to say he would be getting maps to us no later than Thursday this next week.